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Apri l  2021  Kenmore Chamber  of  Commerce  
( formerly  Kenmore Board of  Trade) 

“BRINGING  BUSINESS  BACK  HOME” 

Greetings to All! 
 

It has now been a year since I first spoke about Covid-19 in this newsletter. 
 

Back then we had no idea how it spread, so we tried many ways to be safe, some of which 

seem pretty silly today now that we know more.  I would take a bottle of diluted bleach and 

spray and wipe both sides of any paper currency I was paid (that idea lasted for about two 

months).  When eating breakfast, I would use a fork to eat my cut apples or oranges instead of 

using my fingers, because the fingers touched the daily newspaper I read and we weren’t sure 

how safe that was either.  My wife did wipe down any food purchased at the grocery store for 

most of last spring.  Now that all seems like overkill today. 

 

The plastic sneeze guard went up quick, but when everybody was required to wear a mask       

it seemed the need to stop a sneeze or spouted water particles from your mouth wasn’t as   

necessary, but I still have the plastic up dividing my customers and myself.  It was suggested to 

place an air purifier at the front of my store, to draw any bad particles away from my work area.  

I still plug it in every day, but again I am not sure if it is necessary to do that. 

 

The two things I still do, that I believe where practical just as much then as I believe they are 

now, is to require the use of a mask by all who visit, and to wipe down the door handle & credit 

card machine many times during the day.  The mask is so necessary, in my view, to stop the 

spread of the virus that I am sure it will still be quite awhile before I stop this usage in my 

hobby store.  When the majority of people are vaccinated, and the daily reported cases are   

extremely low, then I will consider stopping the use of masks around me.  Some people see  

little effect when sick, others become “long-haulers” who months later still suffer the after-   

effects of getting sick.  This is just something not worth risking, both for myself and for my wife. 

 

Life has always been full of risks.  When you are driving and you turn in front of another vehicle, 

just how close does the vehicle have to be before you choose NOT to turn?  Will the answer be 

different when you are by yourself, versus when others are in the car with you? 

 

Thank you for listening, and please be safe! 
 

  John Buntin Jr, President 

  john@kenmore-komics.com 



Apri l  2021  Kenmore  Chamber of  Commerce  Newslet ter  

10 Years Ago - April 2011 
 

 David E. Culbertson, President 
 The discussion at the Directors 

Meeting was about the big sewer 
flood on Kenmore Boulevard,  
in which many businesses had 
their basements flooded. 

 

15 Years Ago - April 2006 
 

 Scott M. Smith, President 

 The search for a new Luncheon 
Meeting place begins, with this 
month’s at Fay Rays Restaurant.  

 

20 Years Ago - April 2001 
 

 Jeff Scott, President 

 The 2nd Annual Kenmore Easter 
Craft & Egg Hunt, sponsored by 
the KBOT, is planned for April 
14th (no event again this year). 

 

25 Years Ago - April 1996 
 

 Rich Masterson, President 

 Jim Lawson starts a committee 

to create a new brochure to  

give to prospective members. 
 

30 Years Ago - April 1991 
 

 Judith Rosenberg, President 

 No information available. 
 

35 Years Ago - April 1986 
 

 Warren Ferrell, President 
 The Board’s plans for the        

9th Annual Olde Tyme        
Kenmore Festival continue, 
with Rep. John Seiberling to   
be the Grand Marshall. 

 

40 Years Ago - April 1981 
 

 Don Jackson, President 

 The Board’s Traffic Flow        
& Control Committee            
recommends fixing school 
crossings by Smith & Lawndale 
Elementary Schools. 

First Fridays Return to Kenmore Boulevard! 
 

With America on pace to have most people vaccinated by June,           

the Kenmore Neighborhood Alliance has decided that it is time to bring 

back the outdoor version of First Fridays to Kenmore Boulevard.  There 

will be regular performers from 13th to 17th Street providing music  

during these three hour events, and special contests & events are also 

planned for children.  The first one will be Friday June 4th, 6 to 9 pm.  

 

Kenmore Chamber members can participate with several different      

levels of sponsorship, or can set up on the Boulevard to promote their 

business directly.  The fine people at the Kenmore Neighborhood       

Alliance would be happy to assist you in any way during these First     

Friday events (which include June, July, August & September).  They can 

be reached at knacares@gmail.com or 330-714-9621. 

W E L C O M E  T O  O U R  N E W  K C O C  M E M B E R S !  

Cleveland Architectural Hardware 

Hardware Distributor 

Al Mandalfino 

3001 Towpath Trail, Suite A 

Broadview Hts, Ohio  44147-4700 

440-526-2710 

Cornersburg Pizza 

Carryout Pizza 

Nickolas Lucente 

3518 Canfield Road 

Youngstown, Ohio  44511-2778 

330-792-1655 

www.cornersburg.pizza 

Diagnostic Solutions LLC 

Medical Parts Resale 

Larissa Hoskinson 

7990 Harris Drive 

Garrettsville, Ohio  44231-1010 

330-296-9729 

 Diggers Quality Homes LTD 

Additions & Remodeling 

Doug Koenig 

14354 Green Beaver Road 

Salem, Ohio  44460-8269 

330-509-3165 

 

Elizabeth A. Bernard LLC 

Law Firm 

Marianne Donofrio 

4137 Boardman-Canfield 

Road, Suite 105A 

Canfield, Ohio  44406-8087 

330-422-8686 

www.elizabethbernardlaw.com 

Falls Heating & Cooling, Inc. 

HVAC 

Larry Burris 

461 Munroe Falls Avenue 

Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio  44221-3407 

330-929-8777 

www.fallsheating.com 

Howland Company, LLC 

Engineering, 

Asbestos & Lead Remediation 

John Evan 

7378 Southern Boulevard, Ste 300 

Boardman, Ohio  44512-5627 

330-747-3975 

www.howlandcompany.net 

Maroun's Motors, Inc. 

European Automotive Specialist / Sales 

Missy Maroun 

7945 Southern Boulevard 

Boardman, Ohio  44512-6025 

330-533-1212 

www.marounsmotors.com 

Summit Skilled Solutions LLC 

Services / Skilled Staffing 

Matt Dugan 

3345 State Road #3564 

Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio  44223-4835 

330-620-3964 

www.summitskilledsolutions.com 

US Lighting Group 

Manufacturer of Automotive 

Aftermarket Electronics 

Paul Spivak 

1148 East 222nd Street 

Euclid, Ohio  44117-1103 

216-896-7000 

www.uslightinggroup.com 

Abruzzi Racing Transmissions 

High Performance Racing Trans-

mission/Torque Converter Shop 

Marco Abruzzi 

3760 Youngstown Road SE 

Warren Ohio  44484-2833 

330-369-1707 

www.abruzziracing.com 

Accurate Auto Repair LLC 

Automotive Repair 

Dan Snyder 

305 East Main Street 

Crestline, Ohio  44827-1117 

419-405-4098 

AIM Roofing & Construction 

Roofing / Siding / Windows 

Jarid Lester 

8575 South Salem Warren Rd 

Canfield, Ohio  44406-9499 

330-533-0291 

www.aimroofingandconstruction.com 


